
 

 

          

 

Madrid, 5 April 2018 

 

In compliance with Section 228 of Legislative Royal Decree 4/2015, of 23 October, 

enacting the consolidated text of the Securities Market Act, Aena S.M.E., S.A. reports 

the following: 

PRICE SENSITIVE INFORMATION 

The Board of Directors of Aena S.M.E., S.A., at its meeting held today, April 5, 2018, 

has agreed that its subsidiary Aena Internacional will not exercise its right to purchase 

49% of London Luton Airport Holding III Ltd, company that operates Luton Airport, 

currently owned by Aerofi S.à.r.l., considering that Aena Internacional owns 51% of 

London Luton Airport Holding III Ltd and will maintain this ownership and that it does 

not consider the economic conditions offered for the exercise of the right to purchase 

acceptable.   

 

 

 

 

The Secretary of the Board of Directors 

Juan Carlos Alfonso Rubio 

 

 

 

 

  


